
 

 

 

 

 

 
6 June 2018 
 
 
Workplace Gender Equality Reporting 
 
The Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012 requires all non-public sector employers with 100 or 
more employees to report annually against a set of standardised gender equality indicators 
and complete a workplace profile.   
 
Codan successfully lodged this report on Wednesday June 6, 2018. 
 
If you would like to access the full report or have any questions, please do not hesitate to  
contact: 
 
Melissa Burridge 
Group Human Resources Manager 
Email: melissa.burridge@codan.com.au 
Ph: (+61) 8238 0822  
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